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Reminder - Interim Protocol in 
place for Listuguj hunting  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 4, Kenténha/October 2019) The MCK wishes 
to remind the community that any Kahnawa’kehrò:non planning 
to hunt in Listuguj are asked to please inform Ratsénhaienhs 
Frank McComber at hunting@mck.ca, with their names, arrival 
and departure dates. 
 
McComber reminds us to, "Please respect the community of 
Listuguj and the animals we hunt.” 
 
Anyone with questions can also speak to Ratsénhaienhs 
McComber at 450-632-7500. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Wenetiio Diabo 
Public Information 
Officer 
450- 632-7500 ext 63267 
wenetiio.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ratsénhaienhs Frank 
McComber 
frank.mccomber@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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